To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing this letter to support the Empire Justice Center Language Access Program in their request for funding to provide education and training with a Language Access Webinar Series to legal and community advocates.
A Language Access Webinar Series will increase access to justice, especially for vulnerable and underserved LEP (Limited English Proficient) and deaf/hard of hearing populations, through promoting innovations to legal services delivery, including maximizing pro bono service delivery (increasing access for LEP and Deaf/ Hard of Hearing communities). Promote the rule of law and the improvement of the justice system by ensuring equal justice and the elimination of bias. Increase public understanding of the law and the legal system (especially with regard to language access laws and how to communicate with the deaf/hard of hearing clients effectively) to foster greater civic engagement. Empire Justice is well-positioned to provide this training since it is recognized as a lead agency for advocate and legal training in New York State.
[Insert organization name and description of organization]
Example: ORGANIZATION is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization that provides ….
 
We highly recommend your support of this funding and can assure you that [Insert organization name] and its clients will benefit from this Language Access Webinar Series.

